
 

                                                                                     

    An Important Update from Middlesex Water Company 

                        
Dear Metuchen Resident: 
 

Crews are working methodically to complete sections of Middlesex Water Company’s Western 
Transmission Main being installed from Jersey Avenue in Metuchen to Cedar Lane in Edison Township.  
Under this project, expected to be completed and the main in operation by 2020, 4.5 miles of large 
ductile iron pipe (42-inches in diameter) is being constructed to provide critical back-up water supply in 
Metuchen and surrounding towns.  As the project proceeds, streets will be affected for a period of time. 
We apologize for this inconvenience and are working diligently with the Borough and local traffic 
authorities to minimize impact along the route as much as possible. This is one of the most significant 
infrastructure undertakings in Middlesex Water’s 121-year old history and the $52 million investment 
will help ensure greater reliability, safety and service quality to current and future generations of water 
consumers throughout eastern Middlesex County.   

We invite you to learn more about Western Transmission Main construction status, road 
closures, traffic detours by visiting our project website at http://www.WaterForTomorrowMWC.com   
Residents with specific questions may submit them on the project website or call 800-549-3802.  Thank 
you for your patience, support and understanding as we work together as stewards of our drinking 
water resources. 
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